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I am against An Act to Remove the 5 Cent Fee for Bags in Retail Stores as I feel the 
onus for carrying goods home in a bag or tote or box or basket should be on the 
shopper (who can bring carriers to the store) and that supplying bags should not 
burden the retailer. The retailer can still choose not to charge their customer, but the 
bill that puts the onus on the consumer should be a choice for the retailer. I feel that 
the fee helps the consumer be more mindful of the cost of human consumption on the 
environment. 


